
Monday 18th September 2023

Dear Reception families,

Read Write Inc. Phonics information session

I am writing to invite you to a phonics information session which will take place on Thursday 21st
September at 9am and 2.30pm in the main hall at Shacklewell Primary School.

Phonics is the way in which we teach children to read and write. It helps children hear, identify and use
different sounds that distinguish one word from another in the English language. At Shacklewell, we use the
scheme Read Write Inc. Phonics to teach our children to read. In this information session, you will learn
about what your children will be taught in school and how you can help at home.

We look forward to seeing those who are able to attend on Thursday 21st September at either 9am or
2.30pm. If you have any questions, please ask your child’s class teacher.

Best wishes,

Megan Townend

Assistant Headteacher


